PCVR 11V11 NEW ADULT TEAM SUPPORT FUND

Norfolk County FA is pleased to announce the launch of a new funding scheme
to support the growth of new 11v11 adult male football teams in Norfolk.

ELIGIBILITY

e New Clubs who are committed to becoming a FA Charter Standard Club by Friday 11
January 2019

e Existing Norfolk County FA Charter Standard Clubs

e Anynew 11v11 adult male team (including veterans)

Please note, the PCVR 11V11 New Adult Team Fund cannot be used to support existing
11v11 adult male football teams.

WHAT SUPPORT IS BEING OFFERED TO NEW 11V 11 ADULT MALE TEAMS?

Personal Accident Insurance (Bronze Package)
1 x FA Introduction to First Aid in Football

2 x Size 5 Nike Match Balls

5 x Size 5 Nike Training Balls

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

e The new supported team must be affiliated by the 30 June 2018

e The new supported 11vll adult male team must enter to play in a Norfolk FA
affiliated league in 2018-19

e The FA Introduction to First Aid in Football course must be booked by the 30
September 2018

e Football collection points will be communicated once successful applicants are
notified

WHY IS FA CHARTER STANDARD THE FOCUS?
The FA’s research has demonstrated that Adult Charter Standard clubs are more sustainable

and attract additional teams, players and volunteers. If clubs maintain this status they also
receive an annual benefits package from the FA.

PCVR 11V11 New Adult Team Support Fund window closes Wednesday 6 June 2018.

For more information about the PCVR 11V11 New Adult Male Team Support Fund contact
Stacey Annison (Senior Football Development Officer) via the following; L(

NORFOLK FA

E: Stacey.Annison@NorfolkFA.com
T: 01603 704050 (Option 1 and then 2)




